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NOTICE 

F.Y.B.Com Learners 

The Department of Commerce is pleased to invite all students to a workshop titled 

"Unlock Your Voice: A Communication Bootcamp", scheduled to take place on 

Tuesday, 15th July 2025, in the Auditorium (Ground Floor) fro1n 9:00 AM to 11:00 

AM. 

This dynamic and interactive session will be conducted by Ms. Simona Terron, a 

renowned trainer for corporate professionals, who brings years of experience in 

coaching individuals to become confident and effective com1nunicators. 

The workshop aims to equip students with essential co1n1nunication skills that are 

Cfl:lCial for both acade1nic success and professional growth. 

(J/C PRINCIPAL) 
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